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West Lakes Boulevard  

Road Management Plan (RMP) 
As part of the State Government’s election commitments, the Department for 
Infrastructure and Transport is developing a Road Management Plan (RMP) for the full 
length of West Lakes Boulevard.  

The West Lakes Boulevard RMP will identify opportunities in the short and medium term to improve the 
operations and safety of the road corridor for all users. It will be developed in consultation with key 
stakeholders and community.  

The draft RMP will be released for community feedback by mid-2024.  

There is currently no funding committed beyond the development of the West Lakes Boulevard Road 

Management Plan. This planning work will help inform future funding considerations.  

Seeking your feedback  

Local insights will be used to help us 
better understand the current challenges 
and identify potential improvement 
opportunities.   

Feedback from the community will be 
analysed along with technical data and 
assessments to inform the RMP.   

Listening Posts 

We invite you to provide your 
feedback and insights to inform the 
West Lakes Boulevard RMP. 

Listening posts will be held at Westfield 
West Lakes on the following dates and 
times: 

• Thursday, 19 October from 
5:30pm to 07:30pm  

• Saturday, 28 October from 
09:00am to 11:00am  

Please scan the QR code below or visit https://dit.sa.gov.au/west-lakes-rmp to share your views 
by completing the online survey and providing your comments on the interactive map. 

Please provide your feedback by Tuesday 31 October, 2023.  

 

 

 

 

 

For more information 

For more information, or to subscribe for future updates, please: 

• Call 1300 794 880 

• Email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Scan the QR Code; or visit https://dit.sa.gov.au/west-lakes-rmp 

Road Management Plan study area  
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